
We'd love to 
celebrate everyone's 
birthday. If you'd 
like, please share 
your birthday date 
with Father Pawel or 
Bunny. Thank you.  

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 

Please consider making a donation towards our 

church windows renovation. This is our big 

project aimed at fixing broken windows and 

enhancing the appearance of our church. The 

Parish Committee suggests adding an extra $10 

per week towards this endeavor. Your 

contribution will be greatly appreciated. Last 

time, we received an additional $75, bringing 

our total to $33,600. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Our Goal for Church  

Windows Renovation is: $50,000 
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If anyone at Holy Mother of the Rosary Parish wishes to contact 

Fr. Pawel or add something to the Sunday Bulletin, please call 

the Rectory at 413-592-2032 or email paulus75_75@yahoo.com 

before Saturday.  

Happy Birthday!!! To 
All Born in April 

4 Lindsay Curylo  

5 Edwin Renkowicz  

6 Christine King  

12 Tom Maciolek  

28 Joann Osinski  

28 Carol Kielb  

Mass Intentions 
 

April 7  

+ Wladz Rzeszutek 

Requested by Geri LaValley 

_____________________________ 

April 9 Tuesday 

Healing Mass with Rosary Prayer 

at 4 PM 

_____________________________ 

April 14 

+ Evelyn Bukowski 

Requested by Ronald Kuchta 
 

April 21 

+ David Curylo 

Requested by Bunny Curylo 

 

April 28 

+ Jerzy and Barbara Lukaszewicz 

+ Teresa Beczak 

From Fr. Pawel and Monika 

For all Mass intentions, please 

contact Fr. Pawel after Sunday 

Mass or at any time by phone or 

email. If you would like to have 

your intention recognized on an 

anniversary or birthday, please 

inform him in advance. The first 

available date is May 5 , 2024.  

A
p

ri
l 7

, 
20

24
 

Sunday Mass  

10:00 AM 

Bulletin 

of the National Catholic Parish 

26 Bell Street 

Chicopee, MA 01013 

Phones: Rectory: (413) 592-2032 

Church hall: (413) 592-4744 

Rev. Pawel Lukaszewicz 

Pastor 

Cell: (413) 222-2851 

Or: (413) 218-8900  

Parish website: hmrpncc.org       

   Facebook: facebook.com/hmrpncc 

2nd Sunday of Easter 



PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Fr. Sen. Joseph Soltysiak 

Walter Dragon - at home 

John Hollywood - at home 

Theresa Kwatowski - at home 

Cyndi Michon - 18 Patrick St., Chicopee, MA 01020 

Ellen Mierzewski - Ruth’s House Assisted Living, 780 Converse St., 

Longmeadow, MA 01106 

Valeria Peters - Arbors at Amherst, 130 University Dr. Amherst, MA 

01002 

Stanley Placzek - at home 

 

PLEASE SAY A SPECIAL PRAYER AND SEND A CARD 

PASTORAL CARE AT HOME AND HOSPITAL 

If you have a family member at hospital or home unable to take part in Mass 

and Sacraments, please notify Father Pawel as soon as possible to set the day 

and time for pastoral visit. In case of emergency you can call Fr. Pawel at 

any time to ask for visit.  

 

REFLECTION FOR SUNDAY 

Today's Gospel reveals Jesus transcending physical limi-

tations in his resurrected state. Despite locked doors, he 

appears before his disciples, granting peace and the Holy 

Spirit. This empowers them to continue his mission, em-

phasizing the link between forgiveness and the Holy 

Spirit. 

Thomas's doubt echoes our own journey of faith. Like 

him, we're called to believe without direct sight. His en-

counter confirms Jesus' resurrection, making him a cru-

cial witness. 

Our faith relies on the testimonies of early believers like 

Thomas. Through Baptism, we receive the same Holy 

Spirit, joining the ranks of those who believe without see-

ing. 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Healing Mass will be celebrated at 4PM this coming 
Tuesday 

• NO PARISH COMMITTEE MONDAY, April 
8.  Meeting will be rescheduled. Call me with any 
questions. Thank you, Bunny. 

• Annual Parish meeting will be held on Sunday, April 28 
after Mass. 

• THANK YOU EVERYONE for your THOUGHTFUL 
and  GENEROUS donations toward our Easter flowers! 

• Our Tag Sale will be held on Friday, April 12th, and 
Saturday, April 13th, from 9 AM to 4 PM. Please invite 
your family and friends. Lunch and baked goods will be 
available. For more information, please contact Marlene 
at (413) 592-7214.  

• The Eastern Diocese Virtual Bible Study is scheduled on 
second Thursday of  the month at 7 PM. This new study 
series is entitled „Know Your Faith - Grown in Christ.” 
Prior to that meeting please contact Bp Paul 
Sobiechowski at revpauls@yahoo.com or Karen 
Sobiechowski at ksobiechowski@yahoo.com in order to 
receive Zoom link.  

• The 73rd Annual convention of the United Women's 
Societies for the Adoration of the Most Blessed 
Sacrament in the Eastern Diocese will be held on 
Saturday, May 18, 2024 at Holy Cross Parish, Central 
Falls, RI. The Convention will begin with Holy Mass at 
10 am. 


